
Monday, February 7, 2022 
February 7 

• Gr. 9 /10  Immunization Catch-Up Rm. 2032 
February 8 

• PAC Meeting 7:00 pm 
February 14 

• Late Start – TA 9:30 – 10:00  No period 2 class 
February 21 

• Family Day – Schools are closed 
February 22 

• Non-Instructional Day (School Based) 
February 24 

• Grade 8 Rotation 1 Ends (Sem.2) 

 

Physics Olympics! For any grade 11 or 12 students interested in competing 
in UBC’s annual Physics Olympics event there will be a meeting at lunch 
on Tue. Feb. 8th in the Science Great Hall. This year’s event is virtual and 
takes place on Sat. Mar. 5th. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 
Green. 
 
All CAREERS classes (except for Ms. Mang) are in ROOM 2009 
 
Starting today the rotunda is reserved for students in grade 11 and 12 who 
demonstrated good work habits in semester 1. If you want to be approved to work 
in the rotunda please bring your planner with you to the rotunda and an 
administrator will stamp your planner front cover to indicate you are approved to 
work there.  Anytime you are working in the rotunda you will need to leave your 
planner open so the stamp is easily visible. This will help teaching staff quickly 
indentify who should/shouldn’t be working in the rotunda. 
  
Grade 8-10 students are not permitted to work in the rotunda. 
 
Volunteers for Student Concierge 
We are looking for students who are interested in being part of our Student 
Concierge for second semester. You would be responsible for welcoming staff 
and students into the building. If you would consider volunteering during one of 
your work blocks, it would be greatly appreciated. Signup sheets are located on a 
table at the front entrance. 

 

Book Club: We'll be discussing The Maze Runner at lunch on Thursday, February 24th. 
Pop by the library for a book. All students are welcome to join! Coming up: Renegades in 
March and The Song of Achilles in April! 
 
Author Tanya Boteju will be joining us for a Zoom chat at 10am on Tuesday, February 
15th! Please see or message Mrs. Fulgueras to sign up. All readers and writers are 
welcome to join, whether or not you've read one of her books! If you'd like to have a look 
at her books, we have copies available in the library. 
 



February is Black History Month! Come down to the library and borrow a book (or a few) 
from our Black History Month display as we celebrate Black authors. 

 

MMIW- There are a disproportionate number of missing and murdered Indigenous 
women and girls in Canada. On February 14th I will be joining a Facebook 
live event with Yvonne Desabrais, who is heading the event to honour the 
women.  If you would like to participate by filling out a red dress cut out, please 
come to room 1109 to write a message of hope, love or compassion for our 
missing sisters before February 14th.   

 
CARVING CLUB - Métis carver Pat Calihou will be running a carving 
circle, March 30- June 22, Wednesday's from 2:00-4:00 outside by the rotunda 
doors. Students will learn to use carving tools to make their own walking sticks 
and paddles, as well as how to woodburn and paint designs. This group is open to 
any students at THSS but sign up is required as spaces are limited. Sign up on 
the sheet posted at room 1109. If you are only able to attend after 5th block, that's 
fine as well. 
 

 

Attention grade 12 students: If there is interest in a virtual brief presentation, 
BCIT recruiter is welling to set up a visit to meet with our students to provide further 
details regarding BCIT programs. Assistance would be provided in the following ways: 
Start dates and application timelines, Application documents and process, options for 
high school students (bcit.ca/admission/requirements/high school), Upgrading/testing 
options to meet our requirements, Admission/selection process, How to strengthen an 
application to a competitive program, Program details, Employment outcomes, Laddering 
options to higher credentials/certifications. Interested students can connect with Mrs. 
Sekhon in the career centre. 
 
Attention Grade 12 students: SD 42 scholarship packages are due to the career 
centre by March 7. If you need any information about these scholarships or how 
to put together your application packages; you are welcome to connect with Mrs. 
Sekhon in the career centre. 
 
Attention grade 12 students: District Authority (Dogwood) scholarship 
information is in the career centre along with the sign-up sheet. If you are planning 
to apply, please put your name on the sheet. Make sure that you take a picture of 
our Gmail address to send your application to us.  

 

 

 

Lunch is available by PREORDER only. Order your lunch at Door #3  
(access from outside the Rotunda) between 8:00-8:25 am. 

PICKUP: inside the Rotunda at lunch 

Monday: Clubhouse Sanwich 
Tuesday: Italian Meatball Sub 
Wednesday: Chicken Chipotle Torta 
Thursday: Thunder Burgers 
Friday: Ramen 
 
THUNDER MEAL TO GO! (order on Monday) 

Smoked baby back ribs, classic mac and cheese, roasted corn coleslaw and for 
dessert chocolate brownie. All that for $10 a person, please have your orders/ 
payment ready by 2pm on Monday February 7th  
  

https://www.bcit.ca/admission/requirements/highschool.shtml


 
 

 


